
Dear Civic Works Committee, 
 
Please find attached a copy of the petition opposing the installation of sidewalks on 
Imperial Road.  The petition is signed by a minimum of one representative from every 
Imperial Road home.  The residents of Imperial Road are 100% unanimous and 
requesting that this petition be added to the agenda for the meeting currently scheduled 
for March 2, 2021. 
 
In addition, my husband and I would also like to request to speak at this meeting.  Could 
you please provide us with information on next steps.   
 
 
Thank you, 
Deborah and Brian Gibbs 
 


